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Yanco Public School………..Towards a better world 
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TERM 1 2023 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

10 
March 27 March 28 March 29 March 30 March 31 

NAPLAN 
 

Primary Girls Football 
trials 

Scripture  Primary Boys AFL 
Final selection 

Little Learners 
Boys to the Bush 

Program 
LNPSSA Rugby League 

& Netball Gala Day 

11 
Apr 3 Apr 4 Apr 5 Apr 6 April 7 

 Scripture Easter 
Assembly  Last Day of Term 

 
GOOD  
FRIDAY 

 

TERM 2 2023 

1 
Apr 24 Apr 25 Apr 26 Apr 27 April 28 

School Development  
Day – Staff only 

ANZAC DAY 
 

Leeton March 9.45am 
Yanco Service 12pm 

Students return SS Cross Country @ 
Yanco Little Learners 

2 
May 1 May 2 May 3 May 4 May 5 

SCHOOL PHOTOS     Backup day for SS 
Cross Country  

Little Learners 
 

Rugby Union Gala Day   

 

 

 



 

 

Dear families,   

Well, we are here, the last newsletter for the term. Thank you to each and every one of you who came to 
support us and share a meal on Harmony Day. As I said on the day this community really is one of the most 
welcoming schools I have had the pleasure to work in. We are not perfect as a community, but we have each 
other’s backs, and we are proud of who we are and that we are all part of one big learning family.  

Next Wednesday, we will be having our Easter Fun Day for the students. Miss Williams and her class have 
been busy thinking of ideas to help fund the trip to Canberra later in the year and they have invited each 
student to purchase a $6 meal deal. 100% of the money raised will be going towards the trip. Miss Sharyn has 
kindly donated a brilliant Easter raffle prize that students will be able to enter as part of their meal deal price. 
Miss Jeffs and her class also wanted to share in the fundraising adventure, and they have a guessing 
competition which can be entered in at the front office. I wonder how many eggs are in that jar. It is just $1 per 
guess. This prize will be drawn on the last day of school.   

The Easter Hat parade will be occurring from 2pm on the Wednesday, we invite you to come and have recess 
with your child and then watch them as they strut their stuff. Hats can come in from home, but we will also be 
getting our creative juices flowing at school and every child will have a fantastic piece of millenary to amaze 
you.   

Fridays have seen the students in the 4/5/6 class experience learning in a different way. While the boys have 
been learning off site as part of the Boys to the Bush program, the girls have been wowing us with their skills 
on site. Last Friday, I had one of the best homemade burgers with the lot I have ever eaten. Mrs Locke worked 
with them as they sliced and diced and made burger patties from scratch. The delivery service was excellent, 
and I hope they came home and shared some of their new skills with you over the weekend.   

Wakakirri is a big part of the school calendar this year for students in year 3-6. We are looking for parents who 
may be interested in being part of the team. If you would like to know more about this event and how you can 
help, please send the school a message and we will contact you. Also, we will be reaching out to local groups 
for sponsorship and support. If you know of a company that would love to shower us with love, please let the 
school know. We are looking for anything from cakes for cake stalls to support with costumes and plain and 
simple money for making this a trip that every student can access.   

Last week, I wrote about the team who works with our school from outside the school gates. This week, I 
wanted to give a shout out to each of the SLSOs who work in the classroom and on the playground helping to 
make each day better. Please take the time to ask your students how these amazing people help them each 
day and encourage them to give thanks for the care and support they give.   

Finally, I want to wish each of you a very Happy Easter, please be safe and take the time to rest and sleep in. 
We are again invited to participate in the Leeton and Yanco ANZAC services and would love to have as many 
members of the school community be involved as we can. We will keep everyone updated on Facebook as to 
times and meeting locations.  

 
Mrs Taylor 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 

  



 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Boys to the Bush – Our journey so far. 
Week 1: Picked up in the ‘Bush Bus’ by our team leaders, we made or way to the Whitton Malt 
House, where we cleaned all the golf balls that were in the water. Then it was onto the ‘Boys to 
The Bush Garden’ and we did some garden work. We dug out half of the dirt and put it into the bob 
cat. All this hard work made us hungry, so it was time to eat chicken nuggies and sweet potato 
chips. We also got some free time to go fishing, but we weren’t lucky this time. We were rewarded 
with some amazing skateboards, and then it was back on the bus and returned to school. 

Week 2: We went to the pool to mow the grass. When we finished that job, we went into the 
Indoor Stadium and player some indoor soccer. For lunch we cooked some meat patties and made 
some hamburgers and after we played some more Indoor soccer and went to get some oreo ice 
creams. A good day! 

Week 3: This week we went to Narrandera and visited the fisheries. We watched a small movie 
which informed us of that the fisheries do. We then started our tour and saw Agro the HUGE Cod 
that’s been there for many years. We then went to Subway and then to the park to eat it. We had 
loads of fun and the cookies were also delicious. 

By Matty Mitchell and Benji McWhinnie 

         
 
 

         



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

  

Teaching your children to grow their own food is a fun 
way to educate them about healthy eating and to 

introduce them to the wonders of nature. Building a 
veggie patch, planting a fruit tree or cultivating a herb 
garden are all easy ways for kids to grow edible crops 

that the whole family can enjoy. 
Learn more tips on  

https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthylivi
ng/gardening-for-children 
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